
  

  

    
    
    
    

 
 

 
 
Request for confidentiality 
 
 
Applicant: CIG SHANGHAI CO., LTD. 
FCC ID: SFK-OAPDBNA 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Permanent Confidentiality  
 
Request is hereby submitted by CIG SHANGHAI CO., LTD. to withhold permanently from public review 
certain portions of the application for equipment certification for the referenced FCC identifiers. This request 
for confidentiality is made pursuant to 47 CFR 0.457(d) and 0.459 of the FCC Rules. In particular, the 
following sections of the application are to be kept permanently confidential: 
 
 

• Schematics 
• Detailed Block diagrams 
• Detailed Operational Description 

 
 
 
 
If you have questions or need further information, please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
__________________ 
 
Wei Li 
Certificate Manager 
22 April, 2013 
CIG SHANGHAI CO., LTD. 
 


